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Rosenberg Corey

From: Nan Schulman <nanor97520@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:19 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: PLEASE DO NOT PASS HB 2004

Speaking as a landlord who owns one rental unit, please do not pass this bill.  Politicians always seem to be 
willing to give a break to Big Business when a bill benefits them, but never seem to want to help the little guy 
(or gal). 
Please vote against HB 2004.   
Thank you, 
Nancy Schulman, Oregon voter 
 


